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TECHNICAL BULLETIN - JULY 1994

092. Pinfari Looping Coaster Brake Blades

NAFLIC members Leisure Technical Consultants Ltd have recently informed us of a problem
relating to a Pinfari TL59 looping roller coaster.

The problem concerned a failed weld attaching the brake blade to the car chassis and resulted
in the brake blade detaching from the car.

LTC have notified Pinfari of the failure and have requested the manufacturer to supply an
appropriate Service Bulletin.  They have also asked Pinfari to confirm whether the problem
extends to cars which have brake blades / fins of the bolted-on type.
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